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PROPOSED CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MOTION 

           
          The Ann Arbor City Planning Commission hereby adopts the City Planning 
Commission Work Program. 

 

 
The attached work program was presented and reviewed over the last several Planning 
Commission meetings and is now proposed for adoption.  The work program is adopted 
on an annual basis pursuant to the Commission’s Bylaws: 
 

By May of each year, the Planning Manager shall collaborate with the 
Commission in developing a proposed work program for planning-related duties 
of the Planning and Development Services Unit. This proposed work plan will be 
presented to the Community Services Area Administrator for consideration by the 
Community Services Area Administrator in the development of the service unit’s 
annual work plan. The proposed work program will be designed to make 
maximum effective use of service unit resources in meeting a set of major 
objectives or responsibilities of the Commission. 
 

Attachment: Work Plan for Adoption (dated 5/17/22) 
 
Cc: Derek Delacourt, Community Services Administrator 
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